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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Reference: Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant, Unit 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

Subject:: Defer Proof'and Review Technical
Specifications

Detroit Edison requests that the NRC defer the issuance
of the Proof and Review version of the Fermi 2 Technical
Specifications to allow.the test data currently being
generated to be incorporated. This would minimize the
need to modify the specifications at a later date.
Detroit Edison will advise the NRC when the process leading
to issuance of the Proof and Review version can most effi-
ciently begin.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Larry E.
Schuerman (313)-586-4207.

Sincerely,
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! cc: Mr. P. Byron ,

|_ Mr. M. D. Lynch
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